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Dr. phil. Petra Gekeler  

† 22.06.2019 

 

 

In memory of Dr. phil. Petra Gekeler  

 

The SSH-CHES mourns the loss of Petra Gekeler († 22.06.2019), who has been actively 

involved in the SSH-CHES for many years as head of the Language Centre Basel.  

 

She served as Co-President of the SSH-CHES from 2014 to 2018 and played a major 

role in the planning of the Cercles Conference in September 2014 and the revision of 

the statutes of the Association. She was also involved in the research activities of the 

SSH-CHES and organised further education at the Language Centre Basel for lecturers 

of the member institutions. We miss Petra very much as a constructive and strongly 

committed member of the Association. 
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